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MEDIA CONTACTS 

Shelbie Boyd, Tacoma Police Department Public Information Officer, 253-405-7134 

sboyd@cityoftacoma.org 

  

  
Homicide Investigation 

  

Tacoma, Wash. – At 1:44 A.M., South Sound 911 received a call about a shooting in the 100 block of St. 
Helens Ave. Officers arrived and found a male in his 40s with a gunshot wound. Officers assisted with 
lifesaving measures until the Tacoma Fire Department arrived. The victim was taken to a local hospital 
where he died of his injuries.   
  
Detectives and Crime Scene Technicians have responded.  
 
This case is being investigated as a homicide. 
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